
Mission Statement 
 
Under the protection of Our Lady of Refuge and guided by 
the Holy Spirit, our parish family is dedicated to the propa-
gation and deepening of our faith, rooted in the Sacraments, 
Sacred Scripture and Tradition of the Catholic Church. As 
stewards of the Father’s gifts, we strive to reflect the love of 
Christ through the support of our parish and in our outreach 
and service to others. 

Today is The Third Sunday of Lent      March 10, 2024 

OUR LADY OF REFUGE, Orchard Lake MI 
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Day/Date/Time                                                           Readings                                                             Mass  Intentions                                      Presider/Lector 

Monday March 11th 
8:15am 

Is. 65:17-21 
John 4:43-54 

Virginia Panian-Brown (Deceased)  
Requested by Dar Panian 

Fr. Peterman 

Tuesday March 12th 
8:15am 

Ez. 47:1-9,12 
John 5:1-16 

Anastasio Sta. Cruz (Deceased) request-
ed by Joe and Maria Garcia Family 

Fr. Peterman 

Wednesday March 13th 
8:15am 

Is. 49:8-15 
John 5:17-30 

Jack Schenk (Deceased) requested by  
Michelle Broksas 

Fr. Peterman 

Friday March 15th 
8:15am 

Wis. 2:1a,12-22 
John 7:1-2,10,25-30 

 Fr. Peterman 

Saturday March 16th 
5:00pm 

See Sunday Readings Fawzi Shaya (Deceased) requested by 
Shaya Family 
Joe Panian (Deceased) requested by Dar 
Panian 
Don and Amy Montgomery (Deceased) 
Requested by Celeste Montgomery 

Fr. Peterman 
L. Young 
L. Oras 

Sunday March 17th 
9:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
11:30am 

Jer. 31:31-34 
Heb. 5:7-9 
John 12:20-33 

Khilous Vatooma (Deceased) requested 
by Zerki Family 
Colin Zerki (Deceased) requested by Zer-
ki Family 
Elizabeth & Nick Suciu, Sr. (Deceased) 
requested by Nick Suciu, Jr. 
 
Our Lady of Refuge Parishioners 

9:30 
Fr. Peterman 
P. Smorra 
A. Cintron 
 
 
 
 
11:30 
Fr. Peterman 
S. Wardle 
G. Ansara 

Monday March 18th 
8:15am 

Dn. 13:1-9,15-17,19-30, 33-
62 
John 8:1-11 

Jim  Sarb Fr. Peterman 

Tuesday March 19th 
8:15am 
Saint Joseph, Spouse of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary 

II Sam 7:4-5a,12-14a,16 
Rom. 4:13,16-18,22 
Matt. 1:16,18-21 

 Fr. Peterman 

    WE PRAY FOR OUR  
SEMINARIANS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Theology III 
St. Kiernan 

Shelby Township 
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Why Be Registered? 
 
  Are you registered at Our 
Lady of Refuge parish?  
Sometimes, people attend 
Mass at this parish for sever-
al years, but never officially 
register.  Registering in a 
parish is a declaration of 
your desire to be part of a 
Catholic community and to 
make a commitment to the 
life of Our Lady of Refuge 
community. 
 
  Being a registered parish-
ioner makes the process 
much easier when it is time 
for baptisms, Faith For-
mation registration, wed-
dings, when asked to be a 
baptismal or Confirmation 
sponsor, and even funerals.   
 
  If you would like to register 
in the parish, please call the 
Parish Secretary at (248) 682
-0920.  We welcome you to 
our parish family! 

SHARE THE WARMTH  
MAKE AN IMPACT 

 
SUPPORT OUR  
MINISTRIES 

 
Online Giving helps 
support our church by 
allowing you to make 
donations, payments, 
and pledges via your 
mobile phone, smart 
device, or computer. 
 
Set up your gift today 
or consider an addi-
tional gift via our 
Online Giving link on 
your smart device. 
 
Go to our website:  
www.olorcc.org, and 
get started today. 

DIRECTORY  
OUR LADY OF REFUGE 

3725 Erie Drive, Orchard Lake MI 48324 
Parish Office hours M-Th 9:00am– 5:00pm 

 
Parish Office  ..................... 248-682-0920 
Fax  ..................................... 248-682-3794 
Web Site:  ...................... www.olorcc.org 
email:  .................. secretary@olorcc.org 
Find us on Facebook 
 
Fr. Derik Peterman 
 
WEEKEND MASSES  
Saturday 5:00pm 
Sunday  9:30 & 11:30am 
 
DAILY MASS SCHEDULE  
8:15am Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri. 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 3:30-4:30pm 
 
BAPTISMS  ................. (By appointment)  
 
MARRIAGES Six Months Notice By Ap-
pointment 
 
PARISH REGISTRATION  
Contact (248) 682-0920 
 
PARISH STAFF 
Secretary 
248-682-0920 ext. 1100  
E-mail:  
 
Dave Kennedy, Dir. Of Evangelization 
248-418-7221  
E-mail: dkennedy@olorcc.org 
 
Lisa Marie Blanek, Worship 
248-418-7212   
E-mail: lblanek@olorcc.org 
 
Tim Smith, Music Ministry 
248-821-8443   
E-mail:  music@olorcc.org 
 
Suzanne Barcewicz, Coordinator of Chris-
tian Service 
248-682-4099   
E-mail: cs@olorcc.org 
 
Tony Kreucher, Dir. Of  of Rel. Ed. 
248-418-7242 or 248-682-6381  
E-mail:  re@olorcc.org 
 
Eva Ashor, Business Manager 
248-682-0920 ext. 1111 
E-mail: businessmanager@olorcc.org 
 
SCHOOL .......................... (248) 682-3422 
Lauri Hoffman, Principal 
E-mail: principal@olr-school.net 
Nancy Krettlin, School Secretary 
 
Editor -  ...................................... 682-0920 
Copy Deadline .............. Tuesdays 12:00  

 
rev 12/24/2023                        

Printed with soy ink 

 
OUR PARISH STEWARDSHIP 

 
March 2 & 3, 2024 

 
Offertory: $8,580 

Online Giving: $4,018 
Total: $12,598 

Weekly Budget:  $13,530 
 

YTD Budgeted:  $456,330 
YTD Actual:  $476,759 

Over the Budget: $20,429 
 

SVDP: $115 
Donations $1,888 
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FATHER PETERMAN’S PONDERINGS 
 

Father Derik Peterman 
 

248.682.0920       priest@olorcc.org 

Coming up next weekend, on March 17th, we celebrate the Fifth Sunday of Lent. That’s 
right… NOT St. Patrick’s Day... And being very proud of my Irish heritage, it does pain 
me to say that! But I do think it’s important to emphasize the celebrations of our Catholic 
faith as the Church has them. Jesus gave us the Church to help lead us to heaven. Follow-
ing the rhythm of the liturgical seasons and feast days helps us to do that. Some of you no 
doubt may be wondering: Can I still enjoy some corned beef and raise a glass in honor of 
the famous bishop? Of course you can! But don’t let your celebrations distract you from 
Jesus or your Lenten practices. In fact, the Fifth Sunday of Lent is a reminder to intensify 
our Lent and focus more on uniting ourselves to Jesus in His suffering. 

You will notice that beginning the Fifth week of Lent, we will veil, or cover, the crucifixes 
and statues in the church. This is because the last few weeks of Lent are known as Passion-
tide. It is a time when we contemplate with more focused devotion the Passion of Our 
Lord. Covering these images is a way that we “fast with our eyes” as we enter into the last 
weeks of this penitential season. The veiling also reminds us that Christ’s Divinity was 
hidden during the time of his Passion. He could have shown that He was God and escaped 
all of that suffering. But He chose to suffer as a human for our salvation: “But he was 
wounded for our iniquities, he was bruised for our sins: the chastisement of our peace was 
upon him, and by his bruises we are healed.” (Isaiah 53:5) 

The historical origin of veiling statues during Passiontide comes from the ninth century. It 
was the custom, in some places during that time, to raise a large cloth in front of the entire 
altar so that the faithful couldn’t see anything during Mass. Then, during the reading of the 
Gospel on the Wednesday of Holy Week, when the words “the veil of temple was rent in 
two,” the veil would be parted and the altar could be seen again. Nowadays, we keep the 
veils up until the Easter Vigil. It will be a bit shocking to come into church next week and 
see these images covered. That’s okay! May it be a reminder for all of us to stay with Jesus 
in our practices of Lent, and eagerly await the joy of His resurrection. 

Lastly, I have a sort of public service announcement. Some emails have been going out that 
appear to be from me. They usually ask for gift cards or some generic favor. Know that I 
will never ask you to buy me gift cards, nor to do me a favor without being clear what the 
favor is. Check the email address! If it is not my official OLR email, then it is not from me. 
Please DO NOT reply to these emails. Instead, simply delete them. I don’t want anyone 
falling for these scams. Be careful out there! 

God bless you! 
 
Fr. Peterman  
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CHRISTIAN SERVICE   
Suzanne Barcewicz 

248-682-4099      cs@olorcc.org 

Pantry Needs  
 

(Full Size Please)  
Laundry detergent 
Toilet bowl Cleaner 

Liquid pump handsoap 
All purpose Cleaner 

Toilet Paper 
Paper towels 

Shampoo & Conditioner 
Deodorant for men and 

women 
Body Wash for men & 

women 
Toothpaste 

 
 

If you’d like to donate 
dairy or produce items 

you can do so by donating 
Kroger or Meijer gift 

cards. Which you can de-
posit in the Christian 
Service Collection box 

located next to the Hospi-
tality desk.  

 
There is also a new list 
in the vestibule by the 
doors and collection 

cart. 

AngelÕs Place Meals 
 

Be an Angel and make a meal 
for the men at Maxwell 

home. 
 

Details and Sign up at: 

https:/www.signupgenius.com/
go/70a0d49a8ab2baaf58-

angels#/  -    

 

Rice Bowls will be in the 
narthex to take home and 

fill with donations for CRS. 
To be returned March 22nd. 
LetÕs help feed the hungry 

in our world.  

Crossroads of Michigan 
 
A great big thank you to Cindy Ciura 
and Dennis Hafley for their awesome 
leadership at Crossroads Soup Kitchen 
this past Sunday March 3.  
 
42 volunteers prepared and served over 
550 people from Crossroads. Thank 
you to the amazing volunteers who 
were a great blessing in getting the job 
done! 
 
Cindy Ciura, Dennis Hafley, Cynthia 
Dooley, Kristin McMahon, Frankie 
Daiek, Maria Javier, Bronia Maiorano, 
Theresa Angott, Nancy Nelson, Roger 
Nelson, Jason Hughes, Maria Garcia, 
Romeo Garcia, Michael Behl, Lauren 
Shamoun, Erin Cubbler, Ryan Pebley, 
Kleiman, Lily Javier, Colleen Wymore, 
Laney, Jerome and Hannah Henson, 
Blake Holm, Theresa Dushane, Karen 
Trahey, Brian, Corey, and Maggie Mc 
Isaac, Jan Mittelstaedt, Deborah and 
Jon Neef, Onel and Ala Kalasho, Devone 
Garmo, Brandon Matty, Maysoon 
Oram, Gina Pattison, Kelci lemanski, 
Joellen Shortley, Debbie and Adam 
Mitchell. 
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EVANGELIZATION 
Dave Kennedy 

248.418.7221      dkennedy@olorcc.org 

Meet Karl Finkbeiner 
Theology II  Seminarian 
Archdiocese of Detroit 

Hello everyone! This week I wanted to 
share with you this interview with 
Seminarian Karl Finkbeiner. Karl is 
one of the seminarians who spent the 
fall semester with us here at OLR do-
ing door to door ministry and helping 
in our food pantry. While Karl’s story 
focuses on his discernment to serving 
as a priest, his answers and insights 
can be applied to our faith lives as 
well!! God Bless!  

Karl Finkbeiner 

How did you experience God’s call to be a priest? 

I experienced the call to discern the priesthood through the deepening of my relationship with the Lord in prayer and through 
ministry experiences while in college. This call has been strengthened and confirmed through my years of seminary formation. 

How has your relationship with Jesus grown since you entered seminary? 

Since entering the seminary, my prayer life has grown as I have learned how to bring the experiences of my daily life before 
Him and trust that He will speak to my heart. I have also come to know the living Lord more profoundly through the Scriptures. 

Did you have any fears about pursuing the call to the priesthood? If so, how did you overcome them? 

I feared that pursuing the priesthood would leave me lonely. As I have brought my desire for communion before the Lord, He 
has repeatedly promised and proven that His companionship is sufficient for me and that He will always provide people to jour-
ney with me in the moments when I need encouragement. 

What attracts you about the priesthood? 

I am attracted to the priesthood first and foremost because I believe that it is the Lord’s will for my life, the specific vocation by 
which God has created me to bring life into the world through preaching, sacramental ministry, and pastoral care for the faith-
ful. The thought of being a spiritual father and having a key role in leading people into a living relationship with Jesus fills me 
with enthusiasm. 

Who has helped you the most on your journey to pursue this vocation? 

The most helpful people for me on my journey toward the priesthood have been the priests who have personally invested in me 
as a brother in the Lord during my discernment — encouraging me by their friendship and inspiring me by their witness of life. 

Do you have any advice for young men considering a vocation to the priesthood? 

A vocation to the priesthood only makes sense in the context of a living relationship with Jesus. I would encourage all young 
men to prioritize their relationship with the Lord above all other things in their lives, and to give Him permission to guide them 
in their life choices. A man who is praying and who is honestly willing to follow where Jesus leads will be well disposed to hear 
and respond to the Lord’s call. 
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LITURGICAL MUSIC 
Tim Smith 

248-821-8443                                   tim@timothyrsmith.com 

Today’s Responsorial Psalm is Psalm 23, probably the most famous of all Psalms. 
“The Lord is my shepherd, there is nothing I shall want.” In my setting that we use 
this weekend, there is a tug of war between the assurance and faith of the text and 
the dire circumstances in which we often encounter this Psalm – such as at funer-
als. 
 
Only goodness and kindness follow me 
    all the days of my life; 
and I shall dwell in the house of the LORD 
    for years to come. 
 
 
Amid these comforting lines, the melodies are constantly descending and settling 
into dissonant cadences. Isn’t it often the case that our most profound moments of 
faith co-exist with serious experience of loss and the impermanence of life. Both 
loss and comfort can be present at the same time. 
 
Scan the QR code for a link to The Lord is my Shepherd. 
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WORSHIP 
 

Lisa Marie Blanek  
248.418.7212  ext. 1114    lblanek@olorcc.org 

We celebrate the Fourth Sunday of Lent today, Laetare Sunday. Laetare is Latin for “rejoice.” Rose is our liturgical 
color. If we were to look at a color palette of paint, we would have created our purple from blue and red, the colors 
of our Divine Mercy, and today we add white which is the color of Easter to make rose. God is so awesome! We 
are now halfway to the Holiest Day of the entire year, the Easter Vigil! 
 
Our Gospel today for the celebration of the Second Scrutiny is from the Man Born Blind, John 9:1-41. Here we see 
very clearly how Jesus is our Light and Salvation! He removes the darkness from our hearts and minds and brings 
light and joy into our lives! Rejoice!! 
 
We can experience blindness in so many ways. I have two strong character defects that have created a lot of darkness 
in my life, perfectionism and people pleasing. There was a time I thought they were assets. Clearly not as neither are 
humanly achievable. Sometime ago I wrote this in my Liturgy of the Hours book. I do not remember where it came 
from. 
 
“Do not let fear of mistakes immobilize you or make you anxious. In this life you will err sometimes because you’re 
only human, with limited knowledge and understanding. When you’re facing a major decision, learn as much as you 
can about the matter. Seek My Face – and My help. I will guide you with My counsel as you think things out in My 
Presence. When the time is right, go ahead and make the decision, even though the outcome is uncertain. Pray for 
My Will to be done in this matter, and release the results to Me. 
 
Fear has to do with punishment. If you have been punished unjustly or severely mistreated, it is natural for you to 
dread making mistakes. When choices need to be made, anxiety can cloud your thinking – perhaps even immobiliz-
ing you. The remedy is to remember that I am with you and for you – that you don’t have to perform well for 
Me to keep loving you. Absolutely nothing, including your worst mistakes, can separate you from My love! 
Jesus loves all of us beyond our understanding! Enjoy the Light and this amazing season of Lent – Ave!! 
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Judy LaFata 
Jim Barber 
Bev Chilton 
Rudy Garcia 
Betty McEndarffer 
Helen Purcell 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pray for the men and women who 
serve in our Armed Forces 
 

“Dear Lord Jesus and Mary, Mother of 
God, hold all these brave souls in the 
palm of your hand; comfort them and 
their families.  Send angels of protec-
tion, love and comfort to all the service 
men and women still at war, bring them 
home safely and comfort their families.  
We ask this through Christ Our Lord, 
Amen.” 
 

Rev. Przemyslaw Nowak   Army 
       (Chaplain) 
Clare Bizer                     Coast Guard 
Eugene Bizer                 Coast Guard 
Christopher Bowman    Coast Guard 
Daniel Culbertson         Navy 
Michelle Culliver           Army 
Nora Dinverno              Army 
Steven Dinverno           Army 
Nicholas Harbaugh       Marines 
Joshua Hartley              Air Force 
Nova Howard              Army 
Liam Lynch         Army 
Gunnar Ottman           National Guard 
 

Please contact Cora Armitage at 248 
736-6228 to add or remove a name. 
 

A. To add a person to the bulletin/board 
Military listing please provide: 

     1. First and Last Name 
     2. Current rank—Branch of Service 
 

B.  As the contact for the service member 
(not for publication) please provide: 
1 Your Name 
2 Your phone number or e-mail address 
3 A current address for the service 
member. 

DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Tony Kreucher 

 (248) 418-7242   re@olorcc.org   

This is part 7 of an ongoing series on the Eucharist, based on the guidelines 
from the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. These guidelines can 
be found on USCCB.org under Prayer and Worship - The Mass. 
 
18. The practice of Holy Communion under both kinds at Mass continued un-
til the late eleventh century, when the custom of distributing the Eucharist to 
the faithful under the form of bread alone began to grow. By the twelfth centu-
ry theologians such as Peter Cantor speak of Communion under one kind as a 
“custom” of the Church. 28  
 
This practice spread until the Council of Constance in 1415 decreed that Holy 
Communion under the form of bread alone would be distributed to the faith-
ful. 
 
19. In 1963, the Fathers of the Second Vatican Council authorized the exten-
sion of the faculty for Holy Communion under both kinds in Sacrosanctum 
Concilium: 
 
The dogmatic principles which were laid down by the Council of Trent re-
maining intact, Communion under both kinds may be granted when the bish-
ops think fit, not only to clerics and religious, but also to the laity, in cases to 
be determined by the Apostolic See. . . . 29 
 
20. The Council’s decision to restore Holy Communion under both kinds at 
the bishop’s discretion took expression in the first edition of the Missale 
Romanum and enjoys an even more generous application in the third typical 
edition of the Missale Romanum: 
 
Holy Communion has a fuller form as a sign when it takes place under both 
kinds. For in this form the sign of the Eucharistic banquet is more clearly evi-
dent and clearer expression is given to the divine will by which the new and 
eternal Covenant is ratified in the Blood of the Lord, as also the connection 
between the Eucharistic banquet and the eschatological banquet in the King-
dom of the Father. 30 
 
The General Instruction further states that “at the same time the faithful 
should be instructed to participate more readily in this sacred rite, by which 
the sign of the Eucharistic banquet is made more fully evident” 31 
 
We can see the development of the practice of the Church in these sections. 
The teachings of the Church never changed regarding the beliefs in transub-
stantiation and concomitance, but the practice of the Church in various times 
and places has been adjusted first to support only distribution of the host and 
later to return to distribution under both kinds. We also saw, more recently, 
that many Churches stopped distribution from the chalice 
during the pandemic. Again, at that time it was an appropriate and understand-
able decision. 
 
Now, many churches have resumed distribution under both kinds because that 
has been the instruction of the Roman Missal, which is the guidelines of how 
Mass should be celebrated, and the decision of the United States Conference 
of Catholic Bishops. 
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American Red Cross Blood Drive  
 
Our next blood drive with the Red Cross is on 
Monday, March 11, 2024 in the Social Hall from 
1:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  
 
Every two seconds someone in the U.S. 
needs blood and right now there is a critical 
shortage. Donating blood to someone in need is 
such a wonderful gift. Please schedule an ap-
pointment today by visiting 
 

www.redcrossblood.org  
 
and enter sponsor code “OLRC”. The Red Cross 
website is very informative if you are donat-
ing blood for the first time. 

 



McCabe Funeral Home
One Name...One Family...Over 128 Years

www.McCabeFuneralHome.com

	 FARMINGTON HILLS	 CANTON
	31950 W. Twelve Mile Rd.	 851 North Canton Center Rd.
	 (248) 553-0120	 (734) 981-4530

A CLEAR REFLECTION OF QUALITY

g l a s s
www.reidglass.com 

Phone: (248) 353.5770 • Fax: (248) 353.0678
22223  Telegraph Road • Southfield, MI 48033

		  For ad info. call 1-800-477-4574 • www.lpicommunities.com                                                15-0031

$20 OFF ANY SERVICE

LICENSED & INSURED 
MASTER PLUMBER

WaterWorkPlumbing.com
 

 24 Hr. Emergency Service
248-213-9248

THE ORIGINALTHE ORIGINAL

Budget Tree ServiceBudget Tree Service
*Not affiliated with any other budget tree service

Tree & Shrub Removal • Lot Clearings
Tree & Shrub Trimming • Storm Damage • Firewood

	 FREE ESTIMATES		 FREE ESTIMATES	 800-964-7785800-964-7785
24 Hour Emergency Service • *ASK FOR AXEL OR ERIC

30% OFF 30% OFF For Seniors
with coupon • Limit 1  coupon per job • Limited time offer on coupon

Over 20 Years Experience • Licensed & Fully Insured

LET’S GROW  
YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish! 

CONTACT ME  
Dom DiPasqua

ddipasqua@4LPi.com 
(800) 477-4574 x6637

LAMPHERE’S
TREE SERVICE
Complete Tree & Stump Removal

24 Hr. Emergency Service
Trimming • Fully Ins.

Member St. Perpetua

248-673-8536



		  For ad info. call 1-800-477-4574 • www.lpicommunities.com                                                15-0031

		 SPENCERSPENCER
	 ROOFING	 ROOFING

1748 Traditional Dr, Ste B. 1748 Traditional Dr, Ste B. 
Walled Lake, MIWalled Lake, MI

248-926-5800248-926-5800

RICK
BARTUS
Parish Member

Town & Country 
Connecting People with Homes

248-909-4848 
bartus@comcast.net

		 SIMPSON-MODETZ
	 FUNERAL HOME

5630 Pontiac Lake Rd. • Waterford, MI

(248) 674-4181(248) 674-4181
“One of the largest and finest family 

owned funeral homes in Oakland County”

Patricia A
Schmidt, DO

248.672.1994
paschmidtdo@gmail.com

Reaching your
HIGHEST health

and wellness
- LIFE COACH -

Wills, Trusts, Powers of Attorney
(248) 432-1612 • info@douglaskuthy.com

www.douglaskuthy.com

Over 35 Years Experience

No demolition - “overlay” process • Maintenance Free 
Done in One Day • Beautiful for Life

Call today! 248-427-0200
Cabinet Refacing • Groutless Shower • All at Affordable Prices

Michigan

CatholicMatch.com/MI

Troy • Crooks Rd
248-362-2500

Troy • Rochester Rd
248-689-0700

Woodward
248-549-0500

Trusted experts creating custom 
goodbyes reflecting love and life

www.AJDesmond.comwww.AJDesmond.com

Religious Jewelry • Diamonds • Custom Jewelry

7716 Cooley Lake Rd • Waterford
248.363.1597• www.ronniesjewelry.com
We Buy Gold, Bullion, Watches, Coins & Jewelry

30% OFF WITH COUPON

Jewelry & Loans
ESTABLISHED 1972

Jeanne’s 
Flower Shop 

Thank You For Another Good Year! 
We Plan To Open May 1st

 (weather permitting)
3125 Orchard Lake Rd.  

Keego Harbor, MI 48320

(248) 736-3441

Project Manager

313-736-6335
313-REMODEL

DinvernoRemodeling.com

FREE ESTIMATES

JEREMY DINVERNOJEREMY DINVERNO

OVER 53 YEARS EXPERIENCE

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED
state licensed ★ bonded ★ insured

The Proof is in
Our Results 

Locally owned and operated

248-563-9387 
cornerstoneroofingmi.com

@DEKALASHWESTBLOOMFIELD

248-686-2326

Instagram:
7092 W. ORCHARD LAKE RD, WEST
BLOOMFIELD, MI 48322


